
 
 
 
 

June 3, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Residents: 
 
As we have previously announced, the Town has been approved for 
Phase 3 of our Watermain Upgrade project. This area covers Main Street 
from the Town Hall to the Holland’s Memorial Drive intersection.  
 
Marine Contractors has been awarded the tender for the project and will 
be starting within the week.  
 
Unfortunately, during this time you will experience water interruptions, boil 
advisories, and interruptions in traffic flow in the construction area. Please 
check our Town Website, Facebook Page, and VOBB regularly for 
updates on the project, notifications of water interruptions and advisories.  
 
We thank you in advance for your cooperation and patience during this 
project. Please use caution and adhere to construction signage at all 
times.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Norris Point Council 

 


